Water Quality

Consumer Confidence Rule (CCR)

A Consumer Confidence Report (CCR), can be called an annual water quality report or a drinking
water quality report. It provides information on your local drinking water quality. Every
community water supplier must provide an annual report by July 1 of each year to its
customers, according to the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency’s (EPA) Consumer
Confidence Report Rule.

The federal CCR rule requires all community water systems (CWS) to provide annual drinking
water quality reports to their customers by July 1st. CWS’s that serve more than 500 but less
than 10,000 persons are required to publish their report in one or more local newspapers. The
County Water District of Billings Heights fits into this category, so the CCR is published in the
Yellowstone County News each year. The district purchases it's water from the City of Billings,
information regarding their water quality reports can be found here:
https://billingsmtpublicworks.gov/235/Water-Systems

Supporting Documents

National Primary Drinking Water Standards 95 KB

Heights Water 2023 CCR 2.73 MB

Heights Water 2022 CCR 770.64 KB

Heights Water 2021 CCR 134.57 KB
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